HUNTER
ROBERTS

CONSTRUCTION GROUP

January 24, 2017

Re: Recommendation for Egg Electric

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this letter in recognition of my long standing relationship with Ellen Aschendorf of Egg Electric. |
have been working with Ellen for over 15 years, and have completed many large, complex electrical projects
for some of the largest health care and real estate owners in New York. We have worked on projects with
electrical packages valued in excess of fifty million dollars.

| have always found Ellen and her company to be trustworthy and honest, and her company to be exiremely
professional. Alf of these projects were successfully completed with a very high level of quality and with no
issues. '

Ellen is currently [ooking at two new major projects for me, in addition to other projects currently in our office.
| consider Ellen a friend who happens to own an electrical subcontracting company. | would not hesitate fo
utilize Egg Electric in the future on any type of project that | am involved with.

Senior Vice President, Operations Manager
Hunter Roberts Construction Group



